March is "Be a Friend.. Bring a Friend Month!" (or your spouse!)

The <u>Mayor of Newmarket</u> will be the guest speaker at our general meeting on

March 20, 2024

Come and have Lunch with the Mayor!



Paul Bath (MPCN President) Mayor John Taylor Dave Brisley (MPCN Programme Chair)

Check out the video with our Mayor at this link https://youtu.be/iUYZcr-iJj8

General Meeting starts 10:00 am

Newmarket Royal Canadian Legion

KEYNOTE SPEAKER:

Mayor John Taylor

"Topics to include The Mulock Park and what's happening at the Upper Canada Mall"

Lunch with The Mayor!

\$20.00 for prepaid tickets or \$25.00 at the door, if space is available.

As seating is limited, tickets will be sold on a first come first served.

Order your tickets via email and e-transfer to paulfbath@gmail.com or purchase at our February general meeting.

Lunch will be provided by The Ladies Auxiliary and the Legion will provide a cash bar.

Tickets are going fast; order yours today.

Visit Our website:

https://www.mensprobusclubofnewmarket.ca